
From: Lisa Bosco
To: Lisa Bosco
Subject: Fw: The latest CKS Admin. News for you - November 30, 2020
Date: Monday, November 30, 2020 6:10:40 PM

The CKS News and message from Mrs. Kiddwell (below) were sent to parents today.

1.CKSPA Meeting Tuesday December 1st at 9:30am. A link will be sent tomorrow morning from
Ron Hudson. 
2. Annie McLeod and Erika Moussa, the current Vice Presidents of the CKSPA, are in the process of
figuring out their board for the 2021-2022 school year! Please see their Nominating form attached.
If you are interested in volunteering by yourself, with a friend or even with a group of friends, please
complete this form and send it back. If you know of someone who you think might do a wonderful
job, then write their names down and we can reach out to them! This is such a great way to support
the school. If you have any questions on positions, please let me know. 
3. School pictures will be THIS Thursday, December 3rd and all students are required to wear
FORMAL UNIFORM (pants for all boys, sweaters for lower school, blazers and ties for upper school,
etc.) You can see the specific requirements here. 
4. The snack bag food drive was a SUCCESS!! Because of that:

FREE DRESS day Tuesday December 1st for ALL students since we reached our goal of 500
snack bags (we had a total of 2020 snack bags- what a way to celebrate 2020!!)
KINDERGARTEN was our winner for bringing in the MOST snack bags of all the grades so
they will receive a Homework Holiday (teachers are deciding on a date now and will let you
know when it is)

5. The Giving Tree is underway and ends on Monday, December 7th. Click here to donate and
remember, this is one of the best and easiest ways to support and give to our teachers this holiday
season. It benefits ALL staff at Christ the King
6. Ritas and Queso will be the replacement for the Faculty Christmas dinner that would usually take
place at my house. On Wednesday December 9th, the faculty will take home frozen margaritas,
chips, queso, salsa and the lasagna style enchiladas. I am sad not be able to get all of the staff
together to show them our gratitude and support- but I think the teachers will be thrilled with the
alternative given the Covid circumstances.
7. Christmas Mass!!! You must register in order to attend a Christmas Eve Mass or Christmas Day
Mass at CKS. There are 2 spaces being utilized so they can maximize the number able to attend
(Church and Community Center). Please click on this link to register for the mass that you would like
to attend. Spaces are limited. 
8. Stay safe everyone! Our school has done an amazing job at being able to provide the option of in
school or virtual learning. Please be diligent as you practice your safety measures so that we may
continue to have the option.

Happy December! Have a great 3 weeks left of school for 2020!! And then say hello to a whole New
Year:) If I can help you with anything, please let me know! 

Together with Love,

Erin Kidwell
CKSPA President 20-21
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https://payit.nelnet.net/form/W42qDmpa
http://www.ctkdallas.org/about-us/christmasmass.cfm#detailid_390778
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THANK YOU!
Thank you for making the

snack bag food drive such a
huge success: 2020 snack
bags were collected! The
whole school will have a

"free dress" day tomorrow -
Tuesday.
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Thursday, Dec. 3 - Picture Day
Full, formal uniform.
Virtual Learners - 1pm - Enter
Cafeteria (Frannie's Garden)
Retakes: Jan. 27, 2021

CKS COVID-19
Response
Updates

CKS Spiritual
Resources -
Click Here

Click here for Updates:
Texas Department of

Health and Human
Services

Virtual Meeting with
Dr. O'Sullivan and Dr. Bosco

December 7th at 10am

Updates and Q&A
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CKS E-Learning
Guidelines

Updated

CKS Admissions Preview
A Virtual Event for
﻿Prospective Families

Dec. 8, 10am

Register here

Calendar
December 1 - CKSPA Board Meeting
December 2* - Spirit Day
*New Date for Dec. Only
December 3 - Picture Day.
*Formal uniform.
December 4 - CKS Virtual Mass
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December 11 - CKS Virtual Mass
Dec. 15-17 - Midterm Exams

CKS Admin. Weekly Newsletter
Submissions

The CKS Admin. News is sent to CKS
families from Dr. Bosco and Dr.

O'Sullivan. Please submit information that
you would like included in the
next newsletter via email to

cksnews@cks.org by Thursday,
December 3rd, at 12noon for the

December 7th publication.
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STAY CONNECTED

 ‌  ‌

Christ the King Catholic School | 4100 Colgate Avenue, Dallas, TX 75225

Unsubscribe lbosco@cks.org

Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by lbosco@cks.org powered by

Try email marketing for free today!

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PKCaezvvTjEcY_J7q4RovZlhxnvks2Qg_BTLzL41L1XF3tt_touqNCy4OBdkfuPkqYtVY0qX2kJL0c9vQRQ6j-BPBy_AcMizhgNlitrIOsTq0Ekfj_Rj54qhmdMzRkyoIlL2G89U28S8kEDesVLGT6ZxhQ8Jn2-H&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PKCaezvvTjEcY_J7q4RovZlhxnvks2Qg_BTLzL41L1XF3tt_touqNCy4OBdkfuPkqYtVY0qX2kJL0c9vQRQ6j-BPBy_AcMizhgNlitrIOsTq0Ekfj_Rj54qhmdMzRkyoIlL2G89U28S8kEDesVLGT6ZxhQ8Jn2-H&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PKCaezvvTjEcY_J7q4RovZlhxnvks2Qg_BTLzL41L1XF3tt_touqNCy4OBdkfuPkqhESzSMtPsC4EWjb_b_p_gRKiFHNRtJu6ZcWS5_BF-dPAb8t_66JaDry-6vnhlosdt_xbrP3_KTie6H145Bmeg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PKCaezvvTjEcY_J7q4RovZlhxnvks2Qg_BTLzL41L1XF3tt_touqNCy4OBdkfuPkqhESzSMtPsC4EWjb_b_p_gRKiFHNRtJu6ZcWS5_BF-dPAb8t_66JaDry-6vnhlosdt_xbrP3_KTie6H145Bmeg==&c=&ch=
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=un&m=001xAg5KAK8So2guShXXzJqXw%3D&ch=&ca=1d10b7c9-3712-4a7b-8496-1e7fb84a738f
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=oo&m=001xAg5KAK8So2guShXXzJqXw%3D&ch=&ca=1d10b7c9-3712-4a7b-8496-1e7fb84a738f
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/service-provider?cc=about-service-provider
mailto:lbosco@cks.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

